
VIA HAND DELIVERY 
Ms. Carlotta S. Stauffer 

October 18,2017 

Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 20170057-EI 

Dear Ms. Stauffer: 

Kevin I. C. Donaldson 
Senior Attorney 
Florida Power & Light Company 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL 33408-0420 
(561) 304-5170 
(561) 691-7135 (Facsimile) 
E-mail: kevin.donaldson@fpl.com 

On October 16, 2017, my paralegal e-filed Florida Power & Light Company's First 
Request for Confidential Classification with regard to Audit AP-15-1 0-006 (Document No. 
08850-2017) in the above docket in error. The request should have been filed in Docket 
20160057-EI, which has since been done. Please purge the pleading in Docket 20170057-EI. 

Please contact me if you or your Staff has any questions regarding this filing. 
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